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Notice

Due to unavoidable circumstances “The 29th BAB Assessor Training
Course on ISO/IEC 17025:2017” scheduled from 27-31 March 2022 is

postponed. New schedule will be informed later.

This notice has the approval of competent authority.

With regards

[Ehrom.

Md. Towhidur Rahman
Assistant Director

Email: towhid@bab.gov.bd
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